
Cheshire Democratic Women’s Club (CDWC) Fundraiser 

Sunday, May 18, 2025 
11:00 am – 10:00 pm 
Dine In or Take Out 

 

Print this flyer and give it to your server when you Dine In at Señor Pancho’s 
on Sunday, May 18, 2025.  Señor Pancho’s will donate 20% of your total 
order to the Phyllis K. Clouse Memorial Scholarship Fund. 

Take Out orders must call Señor Pancho’s directly, mention the CDWC, and 
pick it up in person with this flyer (delivery services are excluded).  Ordering 
online is also an option. 

Señor Pancho’s 
280 Cheshire Road 

Prospect, CT 
203-758-7788 

 
 

 


